
 

Harvest 2021 
Riverside School are supporting a local Foodbank who distribute food 

bags to individuals and families who have fallen on hard times.  They 

would be grateful for any long-life donations but are especially in need 

of the following items:  

UHT Milk & Long-life Juice 

If you would like to contribute, please send donations in to school with 

your child by:  Friday, 1st October 2021 


